
This week at Cavalry: 
 

 On Wednesday children in Year 5 enjoyed working with Heidi from Peterborough Environment 
City Trust. Heidi helped the children to learn more about wildlife corridors. They made and 
planted seed bombs, which we hope will give us more wildflowers next year. They also learnt 
about identifying trees. Everyone is looking forward to Heidi’s next visit in the spring.  

 Year 3 have been busy creating art in the style of Stone Age cave paintings. 

 Year 5/6 children have taken home letters about the residential visit to Wales in March 2019. 

 Whole school attendance is 96.2% (our target is 97%). 
 

Coming up soon: 
 
1st to 4th October – Bikeability training for Year 5 
15th October – our harvest assembly, donations welcome for Foodbank 
17th October – PTFA Discos: Reception, Y1 and Y2 are invited from 6 til 7 p.m., and Y3/4/5/6 from 7.15 
to 8.15 p.m. There will be a Halloween theme with prizes for the best costumes.  
Thursday 18th October – last day of this half term 
29th October – back to school/nursery 
6th November  - individual appointments to see your child’s teacher between 5.00 and 7.30 p.m. 
7th November - individual appointments to see your child’s teacher between 3.30 and 6.00 p.m. 
19th December – last day of term 
 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 

 
Other reminders: 
 

 Next week Year 5 will be having their ‘bikeability’ training so we will have even more bikes at 
school than usual. It would be a great help if children could park their scooters in the scooter 
racks and leave in the bike shed for the bikes.  

 Please let us know if a new person will be collecting your child at the end of the day. 

 Illegal parking close to school continues to be an issue before and after school. Please can we 
ask all parents to think carefully about where they park, avoiding the single yellow lines unless 
you have a disabled parking permit. The school’s neighbours request that parents do not park 
in such a way that access to drive ways is blocked. We all want the children to be safe. 
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